
You are invited to The Ottawa Messianic 

Fellowship Purim Celebration! 

 

Sing Halleluiah to the  

Lord! 

Queen Esther helped to save the Hebrew Nation and her 

name will live forever!     Come and see for yourself. 

The Celebration will take place on Saturday, 

March 11th, 2017, at 3:30 p.m. with pot blessing 

at:  1376 Bank Street, Unit 211                    
For more information please call:                                 

(613) 730-3670 Or email: Subject: Purim 
omfpassover2017@mail.com 

The Lord God bless 
you and keep you! 

He shall turn 

our wailing in-

“...That these days should be remembered and kept throughout every generation…” 

Esther 9:27A 

Time does not change God! 

Even though we do not see Yeshua, He came to save 

all the people of the world and His name will live 

for Eternity!!!               

Even though God is not mentioned in the  book 

od Esther, we know that He was there with 

the Jewish people! 


